MIT Students!
Would you value an opportunity to gain practical business experience while you influence the way the Coop serves students and other members, and receive a stipend as well?

Well, the Coop can offer you an opportunity to do just that as a member of the Coop Board of Directors. The Coop is now accepting applications from interested MIT undergraduate and graduate degree candidate students to serve during the 2009-2010 academic school year. The elected student directors will have an opportunity to closely interact with academic and business professionals from the MIT and Harvard communities. 

The Coop Board of Directors meets approximately six times during the school year. Service on committees offers additional opportunities for exposure in practically every area of business- finance-auditing-real estate, community relations and charitable giving. 
For election information contact Allan Powell aepowell@thecoop.com or contact  students currently serving as Directors to discuss their service and experience: Ari Bloom abloom@mba2009.hbs.edu- Aaron Chadbourne Chadbourne@post.harvard.edu - Alex Chan ahchan@mit.edu- Tanguy Chau tanguy.chau@gmail.com – Luke Fuszard luke@mba2009.hbs.edu –Tami Kim tamikim@fas.harvard.edu –Lorenna Lee-Houghton ldl@mit.edu –Paul Romano romano7@mit.edu – Karlen Ruleman Karlen@mit.edu –George Thampy Thampy@fas.harvard.edu  -Matthew Zehnder mzehnder@fas.harvard.edu
It’s Election Season Now!

Apply online at www.thecoop.com beginning January 28, 2009 to be nominated as a candidate for election to the Coop Board of Directors- click on Student Election for complete information 

*Only paid-up student Coop members who are degree candidates at    

  MIT or Harvard may apply.  
